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 7:30 – 7:50 
Facilitated review of the results of the “break-out” sessions.
Each “breakout” group will select two spokesman to report briefly on the group’s discussion. Commissioners may have questions for the groups at this time.
7:50 – 8:00
Next steps – Meeting Adjourns
Following the hearing, Commissioner Reinstein has invited Commissioners to join her for a traditional “post hearing” dinner at a local restaurant on the beach.
We have attached a few documents that will help you prepare for the hearing, including some recent press clips and the Commission’s findings on Revere from our 2007 report for your review. You can also find them onlne at www.savetheharbor.org/MBC2013


We look forward to seeing you on the beach and at the hearing on the 11th.
TO: Metropolitan Beaches Commission	


FROM: Save the Harbor/Save the Bay


RE: Revere Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 11





The Commission will meet at the William G. Reinstein Bandstand at the intersection of Beach Street and Revere Beach Boulevard in Revere for a tour of the beach led by Commission Co-Chair Kathi Anne Reinstein.





The public hearing will convene at 6:00 at the Jack Satter House at 420 Revere Beach Boulevard. 





Here is the agenda for the hearing:





6:00 - 6:25 


The Commission will hear from local elected officials, business and community leaders.





6:30 – 7:25


Participants will “break-out” into small groups of about 10 people to share their thoughts on: 





Conditions on Revere Beach since the Commission issued its report in 2007


Ways in which Revere Beach and the waterfront can play a larger role in the economic and civic life of Revere.


Specific suggestions about programming and improvements to Revere Beach for the Commission’s consideration.�Specific suggestions about programming and improvements to Revere Beach for the Commission’s consideration.��During the breakouts, participants will be asked to record their thoughts about what is working well and what needs improvement on ‘stickies”. ��We hope that every Commissioner will take an active role here, and either sit in with one group or circulate among several. We will also ask participants to share their water quality goals for the region’s public beaches.
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